
Dear Members of the Senate Judiciary Committee, 

 

My testimony is in opposition

to Senate Bill 1249. I ask that you give this bill a Do Not Pass.

  

Banning transgender athletes from sports is absolutely ridiculous. No person wakes up one 

day and decides to transition to a di�erent gender just to dominate the junior high girls 

volleyball team. 

This is a non-issue created just to take away more rights from the most vulnerable of the 

LGBT+ community, the trans youth. 

Tell trans youth that you support them by please, voting no on Bill 1249.

 

Please,

consider not passing this dangerous piece of legislation; our children are counting on you. 

 

Thank you for your time,

consideration, and service to our state

 

Best regards,

 

Becky Craigo

President of Beach Pride Family; House of Safe Spaces

Beach North Dakota

 


